
Broadland and South Norfolk

Design Code

Broadland District Council and South Norfolk 
Council are developing a Design Code for 
both districts. The aim of the Design Code is to 
strengthen the design quality of new residential 
development across the area.

It will include guidance on themes such as 
the design of buildings, landscaping, design of 
parking spaces, and walking/cycling connectivity 
within developments.

The Design Code will be used in the planning 
process to help ensure that new development 
is of a high quality and provides great places for 
people to live.

We are now seeking feedback on the draft Design 
Code and supporting documents. Please visit the 
online consultation, below, which closes at 5pm 
on 23rd June 2025.

Scan the QR code to have your say 

If you have any difficulties 
accessing the online consultation, 
please let us know by contacting 
01508 533805 or localplan.snc@
southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk 

Have 
your 
say


